
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Peralta, Rene C. (Fed)
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed); Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed)
Subject: RE: Real world cryptography conference
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:35:21 AM

Rene,
That’s great! Let me know if you need anything to help you.
Dustin

From: Peralta, Rene (Fed) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Cc: Peralta, Rene (Fed) <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: Real world cryptography conference
Hi Dustin,
The organizers of RWC 2017 want to have at least one session on PQC.
They've asked me to talk about NIST's PQC call. I plan to accept. The
meeting is in NY, January 4-6
Regards, Rene.

mailto:dustin.moody@nist.gov
mailto:rene.peralta@nist.gov
mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov
mailto:yi-kai.liu@nist.gov

